
 
Sent: Friday, 12 September 2008 4:52 PM 
To: Committee, Corporations (SEN) 
Subject: franchising at the crossroads? 
 
 
 

 
 Congratulations to Mr Don Randall on his motion re franchising. 

For too long the Franchisors have been ignoring the business people struggling to make a living. 

I agree we should have a suitable independent body to assist in claims/ grievances etc. 

I have seen many unsuitable franchisees “sold” on a business then give no or insufficient training an
eventually suffer the embarassment of “business failure” under a system that should be designed to
and grow small business. 

Mr Randall and others I take my hat off to you. Please keep me informed. 

Kevin Moore 

Principal 
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